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 COMMENCEMENT CEREMONY 

If you have any questions of this news letter, please contact the office (058-293-2987). 

 
ACTIVITIES of UGSVS 

The entrance exam for 2012(fall) and 2013(spring) was held on Sep.6. 6 people for 

2012(fall) and 13 people for 2013(spring) have passed. The entrance ceremony for 

2012(fall) was held on Oct.1.  

The commencement ceremony for 2012(fall) was held at the 

university auditorium on Sep. 18. There were 11 doctoral 

course graduates and 3 doctoral thesis program 

graduates. Many recipients and teachers attended the 

ceremony despite the delay of shinkansen by heavy rain. 

on behalf of UGSVS. There were 80 participants from 16 

countries such as Japan, Korea, Nepal, Taiwan, US, Australia,  

UK and so on. An earnest discussion took place. 

 

「Satellite Symposium of the 5th Annual Meeting of the Asian Society of Zoo 

and Wildlife Medicine in Chiang Mai」 

 

 Wildlife Medicine in Chiang Mai」 

  Board of Representatives 

Last year, the board of representatives revised the university regulation that an 

associate professor who is qualified to give guidance to doctoral students can 

become a secondary academic advisor, the chair or deputy chair of Doctoral Thesis 

Screening Committee. In the 2012 first semester Doctoral Thesis Screening 

Committee, some associate professors took part as deputy chairs. 

And they also revised the regulation that an associate professor who is qualified 

to give guidance to doctoral students can recruit students and give guidance as 

a main academic advisor from next academic year. 

「The 4th UGSVS-SNU Joint Workshop」 

The 4th Joint Workshop will be held with Veterinary Medicine of Seoul National Univ. 

in Tokyo on Feb. 22, 2013. This year, UGSVS, Yamaguchi University and Chung Hsing 

University, Taiwan will participate. We are expecting many students and teachers 

to take part. 

「Visit Mongolian State University of Agriculture」 

Dean prof. Fukada and former dean prof. Ishiguro visited 

Mongolian State University of Agriculture to aim academic 

exchange and joint research between UGSVS and them. Prof. 

Dr. Gombojav Altangerel, the vice president of Mongolian 

State. Univ. of Agriculture, graduated from UGSVS, Obihiro 

University of Agriculture and Veterinary Medicine. 

ENTRANCE EXAM and ENTRANCE CEREMONY  

E 

The satellite symposium was held on Oct. 14 and 15 in honor of long-term research by 

prof. Taya. Dean prof. Fukada handed a commemorative gift 

 


